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14th June 1934.

Dear Dr. Tory,

I have your letter of June lltli 

to note that you have concurred in
and am pleased 

our proposal as to 
appointments of Colonel Bovey and Ur. Fred. Ward on the 

Parasitology Committee.

We shall be pleased to do 

appointing Dr. Stevens on and Mr. tingles on.

Yours faithfully.

our part by formally

Chancellor.

Dr. H. U. Tory,
National Research Council, 
Ottawa, Ont.''
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